FREDERICK W. LANG
Insurance Counsellor
214 Grant Building

Phone WA. 2977

ATLANTA 1, GA.
August I3, I945

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr, Allen:

Your letter of July I7th. which was adddressed to the ©tate
Office Building and returned to you has just reached me.

I am pleased that my device has done Dr., Haddock so much
good but I am sorry that the great flood of orders never
reached me. Frankly since the War I have done almost no
foot machine business. I have one thought for after the War

business and if that does not work I will have to throw in
the sponge.

I wrote about twelve Colleges sending some Coaches testimon-
-ial letters among them was the Western Michigan College but

I have not as yet had any reply from your friend Judson A,
Hyames, Dir. of Athletics.

Wwith thanks to you for your past favors, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Frederick W, Lang



